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The nebulous features of this bill will make industrial development more difficult to 

complete than it already is.  This will cause more challenges and costs for developers 

which will diminish growth opportunities as it restricts development and creates more 

red tape and costs to develop.  Economic growth drives investment of all types.  We 

need to ensure that businesses have opportunities to grow and site in Oregon as that 

will ensure we have jobs for our residents and they can then earn income to live and 

invest in residences.  We need to incentivize job creation by ensuring we have a 

supply of developable land. 


